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Who’s bowling in the 2024/25 season? 

Are you playing pennants during the upcoming 2024/25 season? Members are 

requested to list their intent with either YES or NO on the sheet listed on the club 

noticeboard at your earliest opportunity. Alternatively, if you are unable to get 

to the club you are invited to advise Ian Abraham or Chris Douglas as to your 

intentions. 

 

 

Open Day – Saturday, 7 September 2024 

The Bowl’s section will have its Open Day on Saturday, 7 September. Members 

are requested to list their names on the registration sheet on our noticeboard if 

you will be attending. Don’t forget to indicate whether you wish to play in the 

scroungers match in the afternoon. Uniforms will be on sale. 

REMINDER – UNIFORMS PLEASE 

 

 

Working Bee 

Thank you to all those people who have volunteered their time 

during our scheduled club working bees. 

 

Our next working bee is on Monday, 2 September from 9.30am. 

in readiness for our Open Day and pennant season. Hope to 

see you there, after all, many hands make light work. 

 

 

Upcoming Bowls Events 

• Monday, 30 September 2024 Ladies Fours Tournament 

Peter Carr and Roger Kairl are coordinating the catering for this event, 

Volunteers from our men to do a morning shift or afternoon shift or the 

whole day would be appreciated. Please contact Peter Carr if you are 

available.  

 

• Wednesday, 2 October 2024 Men’s Drawn Pairs  

• Thursday, 10 October 2024      Ladies’ Drawn Pairs  
• Sunday, 20 October 2024  Glynde Mitre 10 Open Skins Medley 

 

 

See you on the green!  
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